
Red Ribbon Week

“Think R.E.D”

Really Excellent Decisions

October 25th - October 29th

Dear Parents/Guardians,
Walnut Elementary School will be recognizing Red Ribbon Week from October 25th

through October 29th . This is a perfect opportunity for you to discuss the topic of drug
prevention and/or being healthy with your child. We are
promoting healthy choices all week.

Below are some of our activities:

Monday 10/25 - “Be Brave, Be Bold, Be You” Wear
Red!

● Students wear Red

Tuesday 10/26 - “Work it out ” Solve a problem, Set a
goal, Make a Plan

● Students can wear a sports team shirt or Walnut
Elementary shirt

Wednesday 10/27 - “Hocus Pocus” - Good decisions are my focus!”
● Students can wear sunglasses or a hat to school

Thursday 10/28 - “You have the power to make excellent decisions”
● Wear your super hero gear
● Create your own superhero

Friday 10/29 - Costume Day “Making good decisions builds character”
● Students and staff can wear costumes. Please remember to follow the school

dress code. No weapon(s) or costume masks. Regular face masks are required.


